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NOTICE TO PLACER COUNTY BUILDERS 

WITHIN THE 

NORTH TAHOE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
  

 

 

Due to this year’s Plan reflecting the Five-Year Impact update of the fire district fee study, we have not applied an 

inflationary index adjustment but instead have based the rates included in the Plan on those indicated in the updated 

fee study.     

 

The fee schedule for 2024 will be effective 60 days after the Plan is approved by the Placer County Board of 

Supervisors. The revenue generated by these fees is designed specifically for capital improvements. The Plan will 

be taken for board approval to the North Tahoe Board of Directors at the regular meeting on December 5, 2023.  

 

The Fire District will need a set of your plans and a copy of your Permit Issuance Checklist to establish your 

specific fee.  The fees must be paid to the North Tahoe Fire Protection District prior to the issuance of your building 

permit. 

 

 

North Tahoe Fire Protection District 

P.O. Box 5879 

222 Fairway Dr. 

Tahoe City, CA 96145 

(530) 583-6911 FAX (530) 583-6909 
 

 

 

FEE SCHEDULE for 2024 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fee per square foot 
 

Residential  $3.25 

 

Non-Residential 

Commercial  $3.25 

 

Office   $3.25 

 

Industrial  $3.25 

 


